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Rob Gibbs

From: Eddie Thomas
Sent: 27 September 2023 12:28
To: Rob Gibbs
Subject: Hazardous cycling on Preston Lane, please table Thursday 5th Oct

Dear Lesley,  
Thank you for contacting me regarding the use of the footpath through Preston 
Park/Preston Lane by cyclists.  
This is an area that has been looked at many times. Barriers although effective also pose 
issues for wheelchair and mobility scooter users. We will need to look at how best to 
improve safety for pedestrians while managing access for those utilising mobility aids.  
I have asked that the chair of the town council's active travel committee look at bringing 
forward this issue to a future meeting for consideration as to how we can best make this 
area safer for pedestrians.  
 
Kindest regards 
Cllr Ben Martin, Watling ward 
 
 
 
Cllr Eddie Thomas, Liberal Democrat, Chair of Active Travel Committee  


